
LTUSD  Two-Way  Immersion
applicants being sought
Lake Tahoe Unified School District is accepting applications
(commitment  forms)  for  the  Two-Way  Immersion  Kindergarten
Classes at Bijou Community School.

If you are interested in applying your incoming kindergartner
for the lottery, pick up an application at Bijou Community
School. Applications are due March 19 at 4pm.

The lottery and mandatory meeting for the TWI kinder class
will be March 24 at 6pm.
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